



Leslie Kristof, Campus President Keiser University 9400 SW Discovery Way, Port St. Lucie, FL 34987

April 25, 2018

Dear Mrs. Kristof,

This letter is in regards to the relationship that I have built with Keiser University over the years. As being a three time graduate from Keiser I have been grateful for the opportunities that have come before me. The last before starting my own business was being a clinical supervisor for a very busy and fast pace physician's office with multiple locations and doctors.

As, that practice grew to keep up with the demand and size I had to hire multiple people. Most of them were graduates from Keiser. We found that the Keiser graduates were well skilled, trained, and ready to work in the medical field in their position. Many of those Keiser graduates that I was able to employee are still employed by that company. Also, we used Keiser University students as externs. The Keiser University, students that we received were well prepared for the nature of the job and requirements.

Starting my own business and becoming an entrepreneur I will continue to lean on Keiser University for future employees and externs as my company expands. This will consist of medical and office staff. The reason is not because I am a graduate, but because Keiser graduates/students are ready to work in their fields of choice.

Sincerely,

Antonio Bassolino

Owner/CEO - SYNERGY HomeCare of Jupiter

(561) 578-6298

antoniobassolino@synergyhomecare.com